
To get the latest service news, follow 
Media/Wawa Line 

@SEPTA_MED 

ATTENTION
MEDIA/WAWA LINE RIDERS AT
MORTON STATION

ADA Ramp Out Of Service 
Beginning Monday May 6, 2023 
Until Further Notice 

Inbound Trains (towards Center City 
Philadelphia) will not have use of the ADA 
Partial High Level Platform at Morton Station. 
It is recommended that passengers use 
Secane or Swarthmore Station for inbound 
ramp accessible service. 

The Outbound ADA Platform (towards Media/
Wawa) will remain in service.

To request van transport to an accessible 
station, please contact 833-542-3200.




